
Badgers Class Newsletter 
Friday 13th September 2024 

What has been happening this week?  

CATS Testing! On Monday all the children took part in CATS tests. These tests are 

different to Maths and English tests and are similar to some of the activities in the Kent 

Test. We usually have the rsults back by parents’ Evening and may be useful if you are 

starting to consider secondary schools for your child. 

In English, the children have continued to explore vocabulary linked to our class text 

Adventures of Odysseus   

In Maths, the children have continued their learning on place value  

In PSHE, the children reflected on what qualities would be important to be a successful 

member of school council. The children are invited to prepare a few words if they would 

like to stand for school council. We will vote next week!   

Celebrations & Pupil Voice 

Work on the Wall: Brooke and Willow  

Headteachers Award: Sasha, Dora and Flavius  

Shining Stars:  

Pupil Voice: Each week we will hear some thoughts from a member of Badgers Class!  

“I have really enjoyed being with my teachers and my friends this week. I enjoyed doing 

the work” Bonnie 

 

Reminders & Messages  

 

• School Council Vote next week 

• Harvest Service– Friday 20th September  


